LANESFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWMAN AVENUE, LANESFIELD, WOLVERHAMPTON WV4 6BZ
Telephone: 01902 558950 Fax: 01902 558951
Email: lanesfieldprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Z. H. Rollinson BEd(Hons); Dip Ed.
8t September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

We are ta/cmg /ruiigO‘ class children tothe Cosford Roy al Airforce museum in
Shropshtro, for their forces in STEM cLa,H. This is to support our curriculum
work on Science.

The trip is hooked. for WQd,nzsda,H 27% Sepbambzr 2023.

The minibuses will leave school at 9.75am and we will return in time for

normal school finish.

Children will need to- wear school uniform and will need a Iaac/ced lunch. /f you
need. school to Iarrrw‘dz this you will need to cmnlalzte the form b,QLn.g sent on

Parentmail this a,fbamorm.

The cosst for this trip is £1.00 per child. Please give consent and pay via

Parentmail.

If you have any questions p&ase do not hesitate to- contact me.

Yours fa,i,thfuug

M 7 Kallinsen

Mrs Z Rollinson
Head Teacher




